
 

 QUALITATIVE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 NETWORKED ELECTRONIC BUILDING ACCESS CONTROL SYSTEM 
 
Scott County Facility & Support Services is accepting proposals for the replacement and 
upgrade of a networked electronic building access control system for several Scott County 
facilities.  Proposals shall be based on a qualitative objective specification.  Copies of this 
specification are available by contacting Scott County Facility & Support Services at  
(563) 326-8738. 
 
Proposals will be evaluated based on the criteria outlined in the qualitative objective 
specification and rated based on this evaluation.  This evaluation will be performed by Scott 
County staff after the proposal submission deadline.  All decisions of Scott County evaluators 
will be final and will not be subject to any appeal process. 
 
Deadline for submission of proposals will be March 28, 2003 at 2:00 P.M.  Proposals will be 
received at the Scott County Purchasing Division, 428 Western Avenue, Davenport, Ia., 52801 
up to the submission deadline.  Proposals received after the deadline will be returned without 
consideration. 
 


